OCTOBER IS NATIONAL ARCHIVES MONTH!
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UCR undergraduate and graduate students are invited to give
poster presentations at the second annual Inland Empire
Archives Fair on Tuesday, October 8, 2024. Hosted under the
iconic arches of the Rivera Library, the Archives Fair is geared
towards raising awareness of local archives and special
collections materials across the Inland Empire.

Posters should focus on research or related work utilizing
primary sources/archives, including archives at UCR or from
other repositories.

To register, please scan this QR code:

A stipend for poster printing and a
box lunch will be provided to eligible
students. Students must stay with
their poster for a minimum of 1 hour
of the event.
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